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I	do	support	a	fairer	price	on	feed-in	electricity.		The	feed-in	tariff	should	
increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	be	a	natural	part	of	the	regulated	system.	
	
I	would	not	be	without	my	solar	system.		It	saves	on	the	power	stations	burning	
more	fossil	fuel.	
	
I	took	care	that	it	was	connected	to	the	electrical	phase	where	I	use	most	
electricity.		My	solar	power	helps	me	greatly	where	I	need	to	run	machines	and	
pumps	during	the	day.		When	it	is	fed	into	the	grid	I	see	it	as	a	benefit	to	others,	
but	feel	that	I	am	very	poorly	treated	at	only	5	cents	per	kWh.	
	
Roger	Kingcott		
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